“TAIL GATOR™

The Satsuma "Tail-Gator" will be on September 27, 2025. It will be held again at the
Fred K. Wright Municipal Park 5749 Hwy. 43, Satsuma, AL, 36572 from 8AM until 11AM. We
will be meeting at the rear of the park, near the rest rooms! Talk-in will be on the
147.015 repeater, tone is 123.0.

"Testing for all license classes at this event is optional- please contact your local
VEC to see if they are attending and if they will be testing."

We have had good exposure to the public at each successive "Tail-Gator" and hope to
continue to be open and accommodating to the public, encouraging others to enter and
enjoy Ham radio!

For those who have not been to a Satsuma "Tail-Gator", here are the directions:
Directions: From north- or south-bound on I-65, take exit 19 onto Hwy. 43 south, go
1.1 mile and the park will be on the right. If traveling up Hwy. 43 from Mobile just
go through Chickasaw, Saraland and into Satsuma...the park will be on the left about %
mile past the third light in Satsuma. The park sign faces south, the Satsuma Cemetary
faces north. WATCH SPEED LIMITS!

Also, there are several places to eat in Satsuma: Waffle House, several burger
joints (all near/at the Petro Truck Stop), Subway at the Shell Station, Chevron gas
station (great food!), Shrimp Lady and Bay City Grill (llam-2PM) for lunch- and good
prices, too! Gas prices are well in-line in this area as well.

Hope to see y'all there! SPREAD THE WORD!

Bud, KC4HGH.
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This event is not affiliated with any group or
association...it's just put on for the fun of it.

By: kddoro



